
Thomas Jefferson Middle School 

Arlington, Virginia 

Monday, November 8, 2021 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Today is an A Day. 

 

From Ms. Black: 

Attention all students, do you like to play board Games and card games? Do you also like 

to eat lunch? If this sounds like you then please join the counseling department at our 

Friday Game Lunch! Starting this week, we will meet every Friday during lunch In room 

111 (Mr. Wintersteen’s room)  Don’t miss our first meeting this Friday because we will 

be making a list of new games to purchase. See you Friday for some lunchtime fun! 

 

 

  

From Ms. Dunbar:  

If you enjoy reading with younger children, and you are looking for a relaxing Friday 

activity for this Fall and Winter, consider becoming a TJ Reading Buddy. This program is 

a long-standing partnership between Patrick Henry (now Fleet Elementary) and TJMS. 

We share our love of reading with lively and adorable second graders, and they LOVE 

our visits! 

 

Permission forms are available from Ms. Dunbar, in the Library, during TA. Our first 

meeting will be next Friday, November 12th. 

 

 

 

 

…………………. 

 

 

 

 

From Ms. Leonberger: 

Jefferson’s GSA meets Thursdays in room 206 (Ms. Calhoun's room) after-school from 

2:30 to 3:30. ALL students, including LGBTQ+ students, straight allies, and students 

who aren't sure of their identity, are welcome and encouraged to attend.  

 

From Ms. Jordan: 

Students, 

Need a place to catch up on homework after school?  Need a quiet place to study or read 

a book? 



Then come to after-school Study Hall in the Library.  We have Study Hall every Monday, 

Tuesday, and Thursday from 2:30-3:30PM.  Students coming to study hall can take the 

late bus home. 

 

 


